
  
 

 

WELCOME 
Welcome back to school! We hope you all had a restful break and are ready for the busy half term 
ahead! There are plenty of things to look forward to including Children In Need celebrations, 
Christmas Performances and Christmas Fair  
 
REMEMBRANCE SUNDAY 
On Sunday 11th November Mrs Roberts and the school council will be meeting at Chirk Cenotaph to 
remember service men and women who have fought for their country in many different conflicts 
across the world past and present! We invite you to join them at 10:45 am for this special centenary 
service. 
 
SCHOOL MEALS 
Please note that there have been a few teething troubles with the online payment system however 
improvements have now been made so we would encourage you to try and re-register. Payments 
can still be made using the machines in our reception areas. Please make sure that you have enough 
credit in your child / childrens accounts to cover the costs of their meals as there is no longer an 
option to carry forward a debit. 
 
DATES FOR THE DIARY 
 
Children in Need Day – Friday 16th November – Children can wear ‘Spotty’ clothing or pyjamas     
with a £1 donation [Reminder letter to follow next week] 
 
Nursery Christmas Performance (Chapel Lane) – Monday 10th December at 9:30 am 
 
Foundation Phase Performance (Chapel lane) – Tuesday 11th December at 1:30 pm 
 
Foundation Phase Performance (Chapel lane) – Wednesday 12th December at 1:30 pm 
 
KS2 Performance (Lloyds Lane) – Wednesday 12th December at 7pm 
 
KS2 Performance (Lloyds Lane) – Thursday 13th December at 1:30 pm 
 
Foundation Phase Performance (Chapel Lane) – Thursday 13th December at 6:00 pm 
 
School Christmas Fair – Thursday 20th December – 3:15 – 5:00 pm which will be held on Lloyds 
Lane. 
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CRIW CYMRAEG WEEKLY UPDATE! 

Welsh phrase of the week – “Sefyll I fyny” – Stand Up  

 

 


